
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 3 October 2019 11:05 AM 
To: James Mattner <jmattner@afap.org.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Matter C2019/5259 – Request for Video Link 
 
Dear Mr Mattner, 
 
I confirm that a video-link from Brisbane will be made available. An amended Notice of Listing will 
be uploaded in due course. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing connection to 
country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: James Mattner <jmattner@afap.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 3 October 2019 9:23 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Brisbane Registry <Brisbane@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Matter C2019/5259 – Request for Video Link 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: Matter C2019/5259 – Request for Video Link 
 
 
Could you please pass on the AFAP’s request to Justice Ross for a video link from the Fair 
Work Commission in Brisbane, in relation to the Conference in Matter C2019/5259. 
 
Unfortunately, we only became aware yesterday afternoon of the rescheduling of the 
Conference to 8th October 2019. 
 
Whilst I had planned to attend the Conference in Sydney on 7th October, I am not readily 
available to travel from Brisbane on the next day, due to prior arrangements to attend an 
enterprise agreement negotiation (that will not conclude until after noon). 
 
Please contact me by phone or email if any further information is required. 
 
Regards,   
 
James Mattner 
Senior Industrial Officer 
 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERATION OF AIR PILOTS 
SUITE 10, 137-143 RACECOURSE ROAD 
ASCOT  QLD  4007 
T 03 9928 5737  M 0477 001 817 
WWW.AFAP.ORG.AU 
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